1.D. Construction

Joe Eidemiller
President/Owner
Naples, Maine 04055

Mr. Duane Hanson

Code Enforcement Officer
Inspections Division

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME

04101

Dear Mr. Hanson,

This letter is in reference to the permit request for a refinished attic space located at 10 Knight
Street in Portland, Maine.

| examined this space in December 2017 and the results of the examination are included
below:

Framing was pine 2x4’s 16” on center—stud finder=observation in turret space

Framing was added to create exterior walls with a 36” high knee wall and 9' vaulted ceiling—
observation and measurement

Soffit vents were added around the perimeter of the house for ventilation —interior and exterior
observation

insulation in walls and ceiling was added —observation

1/2" sheetrock in walls and ceiling—observation and measurement

A new interior wall was added to separate living and storage spaces—observation

A new 2’6"x80" 5-panel door was added to the interior wall —observation

A reused 5-panel door is used on the closest—observation

Birch plywood knee wall doors were installed to access the turret—observation

Built in shelving and storage was installed in both the living and storage spaces—observation
Oak flooring was installed —observation

Replacement windows are present in both dormers—observation

There is a smoke detector on the ceiling—observation

Thank you.

Sincerely, e T

. Joe Eidemiller




